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An Academy 
 

15 September 2021 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Firstly, may I thank the parents/carers that have responded to my request to not use Southam Road for drop 

offs and pick-ups.  Whilst there is still often congestion on the approach to school, it is much improved.  I 

will continue to work with the local council and residents to improve the situation, keeping you up to date on 

developments. 
 

Our term dates can be found on our website: https://www.hallgreen.bham.sch.uk/term-dates/ 
 

Autumn Term 2021 

Term Starts: Thursday 2nd September 2021 

Half Term: Monday 25th October 2021 to Friday 29th October 2021 

Term Ends: Friday 17th December 2021  
 

Spring Term 2022 

Term Starts: Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Half Term: Monday 21st February 2022 to Friday 25th February 2022 

Term Ends: Friday 8th April 2022  
 

Summer Term 2022 

Term Starts: Monday 25th April 2022 

Half Term: Monday 30th May 2022 to Friday 3rd June 2022 

Term Ends: Thursday 21st July 2022 
 

Please note school will be closed to pupils on Friday 24 September for an INSET day, as previously 

published. 
 

We are finalising plans for our open events to help Year 6 pupils and parents/carers to make decisions for 

their secondary school preferences in time for the October 31st deadline.  We continue to be heavily 

oversubscribed and visits to school help families with these decisions.  Whilst we will not be running our 

traditional open evening, there will be the opportunity to book visits to ensure we are all as safe as possible.  

Once finalised, our plans will be communicated via letter, our website, and Twitter.  We very much look 

forward to welcoming the next generation of Hall Green pupils. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring we provide your child with the highest quality opportunities. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

Miss K Slater 

Headteacher 
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